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June 17, 2024 
 
 
 
Yonkers Public Schools 
1 Larkin Center 
Yonkers, NY 10701 
 
 
Dear Michael Pelliccio, 
 
 
Please be advised that Suburban Sunrooms, inc. would like to extend our glass replacement contract #2023-
0000349 with the City of Yonkers and Yonkers Public Schools for an additional twelve months ending November 
27, 2025. The same contract terms and conditions will apply. The amount of the contract is $94,500.00, ninety four 
thousand five hundred dollars. 
 
We look forward to working with you again. Please feel free to call or email us with any questions. Our email is 
info@suburbansunrooms.net. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Sergio Dias 
Suburban Sunrooms, inc. 
 

           Sergio Dias


